THE BREAKSPEARE SCHOOL PARENT STAFF ASSOCIATION

Gallows Hill Lane, Abbots Langley, Herts, WD5 0BU
Tel: 01923 263645 Fax: 01923 260087 www.breakspeare.herts.sch.uk

REGISTERED CHARITY NO: 292432

BREAKSPEARE NEWS

Cake and Coffee/Tea Mixer Morning

We would like to say a big thank you to everyone that attended the meet and greet coffee morning last week. It was nice to see so many parents attend and enjoy lots of lovely cakes. We were lucky enough to have Sarah Fishwick from Mencap & Maria Kiely from Carers in Herts there to discuss what each of their services do and how parents can get in contact with them. We are hoping to work closely with carers in Herts and arrange some courses for parent at our school. If there is a specific course or subject you would like to find out about please contact us at breakspearepsa@hotmail.com or via the school office.

We are are currently running Coffee mornings every Friday at 9.30 in the music room, open to all parents and carers. We will be organising some Makaton workshops in the near future and will keep you posted.

Race Night Friday 18th November

Don't forget to get your tickets and name a horse for our first psa Race Night. You should have all received a ticket form, copy attached. Please invite family and friends to come along and help make it a successful evening of fun and laughter whilst fundraising for the school.

Harvest Festival

A quick reminder that Harvest Festival is on Wednesday 19th October at 2pm in the school hall.